
 
 
  
 
 
We are pleased to have participated with Rabbi Shemtov and the other committee chairs 
in helping make this special celebration of the bar mitzvah year of the Lubavitch Bucks 
County a success.  We offer our heartfelt congratulations to Jason and Nathalie Glazier, 
Mendy and Seema Gansburg and Laura McNeill on being this year’s honorees and to co-
chairs David and Ellen Weiss and Saul and Ellie Neubauer for all of their hard work in 
making this celebration so successful. 
 
We admire Rabbi Shemtov for the wonderful work he and your center have done and all 
of his efforts in making the Lubavitch Bucks County the viable institution that it is today.  
We respect the work that he and your organization have done in the community and are 
pleased that we have been able to play a role in helping to support these efforts. 
 
It is important to the Jewish community that organizations such as yours continue to 
thrive and flourish.  Through your continued support and commitment, the Lubavitch of 
Bucks County will be a beacon for the community. 
 
We wish you all the success as you continue to grow and prosper. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sharon Pinkenson and Joseph H. Weiss 


